
New Jersey May Enter the Women’s Reproductive Health Care Compact
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Assembly Bill 5305, introduced in the New Jersey General Assembly IN March 2023, would enter New Jersey into the Women’s
Reproductive Health Care Compact, which requires member states to collaborate to prevent extradition or investigation of
individuals or entities involved in providing or receiving reproductive health care services for women. The Bill would also
mandate avoidance of record disclosure, negative licensing actions, malpractice insurance increases, and data collection on
certain aspects of women seeking out-of-state reproductive health care services.

Click Here to read the entire May 2023 Healthcare Law Update now!
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